
 
 

Special Immigration Alert: H-1B Filings Update 

As of June 1, 2012, U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) has received 55,600 
petitions that count against the 65,000 H-1B Regular Cap, and 18,700 petitions that count 
against the 20,000 H-1B Master's Cap. USCIS will continue to accept new petitions until it 
has filled the H-1B Regular and Master’s Caps. 
 
The pace of new H-1B submissions has accelerated as we predicted. For this reason, 
employers should prepare and file all new H-1B petitions as soon as possible. Any foreign 
national candidates who do not make it under the 2013 H-1B Cap may not be able to start 
work, or continue working, until October 1, 2013 – or later!  
 
For more information, or if you have questions regarding how this situation might affect you, 
your employees, or your organization, please contact one of the following members of the 
Immigration Law Group at Epstein Becker Green: 
 

New York 
Robert S. Groban, Jr. 

212/351-4689 
rgroban@ebglaw.com  

New York 
Pierre Georges Bonnefil 

212/351-4687 
pgbonnefil@ebglaw.com  

Newark 
Patrick G. Brady 

973/639-8261 
pbrady@ebglaw.com  

San Francisco 
Jang Im 

415/398-3500 
jim@ebglaw.com  

Houston 
Greta Ravitsky 
713/300-3215 

gravitsky@ebglaw.com  

    This document has been provided for informational purposes only and is not intended and should not be construed to constitute 
legal advice. Please consult your attorneys in connection with any fact-specific situation under federal law and the applicable state 
or local laws that may impose additional obligations on you and your company. Attorney Advertising 
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